
Muscat Securities Market
P.O. Box 3265
PC 112, Ruwi
Sultanate of Oman

Our Ref: SS/ID/ /2019

16 October 2019

Dear Sirs,

Re: Resignation of Chief Legal & Regulatory Officer of Ooredoo Oman

James Maxwell, Chief Legal & Regulatory Officer of Ooredoo Oman, has resigned from his
position for personal reasons on the 16th of October 2019. The Board of Directors of Ooredoo
Oman is in the process of appointing his replacement and will be making an announcement in
this regard in due course.
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Yours faithfully,

Ian Charles Dench
Chief Executive Officer
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